
Have you tested your
private water well this

year?

Are you interested in no-cost
bacteriological sampling services?

Sample your private water well with the
Louisiana Office of Public Health

Laboratories. 

Yearly bacteriological testing is
recommended as a regular practice
and more frequently depending on

weather events or your family’s
changing needs. Kits can be ordered
online, obtained from the Louisiana

Private Well Owner Network Program
or directly from one of Louisiana

Department of Health’s Public Health
Unit locations. 

Please contact the Louisiana Department of Health's
Private Well Initiative Program at 888-293-7020 or email

PWI@la.gov for more information. 

www.ldh.la.gov/pwi

Private Well Initiative

https://www.la.egov.com/ldh/privatewell/

